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Dear SLudents.

GreeLi[gsl IIope you and your falnily membels are doing well.

In accoldance with the directi\,es of the Government, UAP is going to start Llie on-cirnpus
classes liorn Fall 2o2r senestel (starting tiorrr o1 January 2022) The classes ate going to bc

offerecl in a blendcd mode of on campus ancl onlinc classes. As pcl instruction from the

UoivcmiE Granls Commission [UGC), you are requiled to ensure at least onc dose of Corid-t9
vaccinatio[ to atteDd oi-campus classes. fhereforc, you are adyised to arratlgc tuur ritccinc

registration beitre Lhe class stads and complete your vaccination ils sooll .ls possible Your

colcerned dcpartmert rvill illlbrrn you about the routine of on_campus ancl olllinc c]asses in
due tirrle.

l\hilc attendiDg orl campus classes, you are expccted to ensLlle propel saniliziltioo, lbllow 2rll

healLh alrd safet"v neasures and protocols ancl cooperate with the concerned securitv personnel

lvith patience. You must keep social distance, sanitize hands frecluenLll'ancl rvear masks all the

time. While sneezir-rg and coughing, please cover your mouth and nose and a\,oid interacLiol1s

with othcr in case oI cold and fever. For medical assistance, Pleasc contact the )Iedical Center

immediatel),at Ground Floor', Norlil Side (Hotlinei o17112o6257) or ]our dcfafimenlal office

for any assistance.

We are hopolxl to get your cooperation ior a smooth transition to nonnal orr cantpus tlasses

after the closule of almost two years oting to Lhe Co\id-19 pandenlic. Please contact J-our

concerned depaltmcntal office ifyou have ary concetns.

B) orLlor ollh, .\ctin8 \ i,e Chcnccllor.

Best regards,

t dzl---'v
ullah Al Masud

Registrar


